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respond to the email. A month later, Director Boehmer again attempted to correspond with the 

reporting party requesting the same information. The reporting party failed to respond.  

The reporting party did not provide Director Boehmer with the information necessary to 

investigate this matter; therefore, the OIG is closing this case for insufficient cause. Although the 

OIG is closing this case for insufficient cause, the OIG may reexamine this evaluation should the 

OIG receive additional information. 

Dated: February 28, 2020  

APPROVED BY: 

 
____________________________________  

      Lori Torres, Inspector General 


